Dear _____,
The Friends of Indiana Hospitals campaign will conclude on ___________. To date, we have raised ______. This is ____ percent of our goal.
Thank you again to those of you who have contributed. For those of you who have not yet contributed, I encourage you to join your colleagues in this cause. 
Vital decisions affecting the delivery of health care are made each year by the state legislature and Congress. We must ensure our voice is heard when those decisions are made.
Contributions to the Friends of Indiana Hospitals campaign are voluntary and are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes. Federal law requires us to use our best efforts to collect and report the name, mailing address, occupation and name of employer for each individual whose contribution exceeds $200 in calendar year.
Sincerely,
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